
Who we are . . .  
 
The Sugar Camp SCO is a group 
of parents who volunteer their 
time and talents for the benefit 
of the students of Sugar Camp 
School. 
 
We meet once a month on a 
date and time voted on by the 
group at the first meeting. 
 
We sponsor a variety of events 
and help out with funding items 
for the classrooms whenever 
possible.  The money for this 
comes from two main fundraisers 
each year in the Fall and the 
Spring and the very successful 
Box Tops for Education Program. 
 
We do it for the kids, so help 
make a difference in your child’s 
year and volunteer. 
 
We appreciate any and all help 
that we can get. 
 
Thanks, 
 
The Sugar Camp SCO 
 
 
 

Events we sponsor . . .  
 
• The annual Halloween 

Costume Party for the Kids at 
the Town Hall 

 
• Santa’s Workshop where the 

kids are able to “shop” for 
their immediate family 
members each year at little to 
no cost for the student. 

 
• Annual Easter Egg Hunt 
 
• Healthy Kids’ Day at the 

school in May 
 
• An Ice Cream Social at the 

school each May 
 
• We help select and sponsor 

an entertainer that is brought 
into the school each Spring 
such as Tom Pease and other 
various science and animal 
experts, just to name a few. 

 
• Activity Day on the last day of 

school where the kids are 
divided into multi-class teams 
to participate in a variety of 
games and activities after the 
awards ceremony. 

 

Other donations made to . 
. .  
 
• The class trips for the 

students at Sugar Camp 
School such as: 

o 4K:  The Childrens’ 
Museum in Eagle River 

o K and 1st:  Pumpkin Patch 
o 2nd:  Planetarium 
o 3rd:  Marshfield Service 

Project 
o 4th:  Madison/State 

Capitol 
o 5th:  Camp Luther 
o 6th:  Trees for Tomorrow 
 

• The annual Academic 
Banquet for the Three Lakes 
High School Students 

 
• The annual 8th Grade Class 

trip to Washington D.C. 
 
• Student Council (Grades 3-6) 
 
• We provide food for the 

teachers on the 
Parent/Teacher Conference 
days. 

 
• Sponsor a special lunch for 

the teachers as part of 
Teacher Appreciation Week. 

 



 
 
 

Are you looking for a way to 
be more involved in your 

child’s school year and truly 
help to make the most of it? 

 
******************** 

 
Do you have time and talents 

that you would consider 
volunteering to an energetic 
organization that enjoys what 

they do? 
 

******************** 
 

Do you want to meet other 
parents? 

 
******************** 

 

We need your 
help. 
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